October 30, 2018

Richard Veno for American Self Storage 30 Mt. Gilead Church Rd Pittsboro, NC 27312

Re: **Development Input Meeting** for American Self Storage located 30 Mt. Gilead Church Road on Thursday November 15, 2018.

Dear Adjacent Property Owner:

This letter is to invite you to a community meeting regarding an existing mini storage facility project on 6.18 acres we are proposing near your property, on Parcel Number 9772-53-5480.000. An informal community meeting will be held on Thursday November 15, 2018 beginning at 6:00 pm at the project site (30 Mt. Gilead Church Rd), and lasting approximately 1 hour or less. Detailed directions are attached on the reverse side of this page. The property will be served by an existing onsite well and septic system and no changes are proposed to these systems. Plans of our proposed development will be shown and you will have the opportunity to voice your concerns and ask questions of people knowledgeable about the details of our project. Our plans may be revised based on your input before we submit to the County.

This meeting is required as part of the County zoning process; however County staff will not participate in the meeting. We are planning to submit our official plans to the County Planning Department in the near future. You will receive a notice from the County about this submittal once the application has been made.

We would appreciate your attendance and input at the community meeting. If you have questions before the meeting, you may contact the person noted below.

Respectfully,

For More Information, Please Contact:

Kulus Ml

Richard Veno 919-490-4990

Richard. Veno@HorvathAssociates.com

